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Oh, the places 
you’ll go – 

Dr. Seuss 

As your new Airstream Club International Region 10 President, I want 
to thank our immediate past President, Michel Bourassa, and wish him 
wonderful travels in Mexico with his lovely wife.  David, my spouse, 
and I retired from careers in the manufacturing industry and have been 
members of the Oregon Airstream Club for 7 years and are affiliates of 
the British Columbia Club.  We have attended at least 40 rallies, 4 
caravans, and hosted numerous rallies, as well as a caravan.   In addition, 
I am a volunteer cub reporter for the Oregon Newsletter. We spend about 
six months out of the year at our home in Olympia and the other six in 
our Airstream traveling the US and Canada. 

SAVE THE DATE 
The Region 10 Rally will be held June 1-5, 2022 at the Lynden Events 
Center and Fairgrounds. We will be announcing sign up information as 
well as the activities and seminars in the months to come but this will be 
a Region Rally you do NOT want to miss!  Start planning your Club 
caravans to Lynden and with the proximity to beautiful British 
Columbia, it is not too early to start making reservations there for either 
before or after the Region Rally.  The picture at the top of this newsletter 
is just a hint of some of the fun things we are planning! 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 
1)  We are recruiting for the Vice President position(s) for the 

Region 10 Board and a great opportunity to become involved in 
Region policies.  Please contact Rhonda Levine, our past Region 
10 VP and she can forward a job description and discuss with 
you. rhondaxo@comcast.net  

2) Region Rally volunteers needed for greeting, parking, seminars, 
activities, meal planning, and decorating.  Email me at 
kathygeese@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 



Region 10 Board Updates 
As you may be aware, the Region 10 Board supports the 7 clubs in Region 10 and is the 
liaison for the clubs to WBCCI/ACI.  Our executive committee represent the interests of 
all our members in Region 10 at International Meetings.  One of our missions as your Board 
is to welcome all Airstream owners to join us for rallies and caravans in our Region in a 
safe and inclusive environment.  The below is a list of our 2021-2022 Presidents for our 
local clubs and we welcome the incoming Presidents and thank the Presidents who are 
continuing to serve your clubs. 

Jane Goudie, Alberta/Saskatchewan Airstream Club 
John Millard, British Columbia Airstream Club 
Michael Archer, Idaho Airstream Club 
Paul Lindstrom, Montana Airstream Club 
Brian Soth, NW Inland Airstream Club 
Carol Dion(eff Jan 1, 2022), Oregon Airstream Club 
Jerry Kavalieratos, Washington Airstream Club 
 

In addition, I would like to welcome our new Region 10 Secretary, Angela Schock.  Angela 
retired in 2017 after 30 years in high tech, most of it working in product management and 
business planning for Hewlett-Packard. In 2014, she and her husband, Michael, bought a 
2011 23-foot Flying Cloud that has since then been customized and upgraded for comfort 
and to accommodate Mike’s work when they travel. Their adventures have included 
watching sunsets on the Oregon coast, standing amid the redwoods and gaping in awe at the 
amphitheater at Bryce Canyon, among other amazing locations. They joined the Oregon club 
in 2019 and have enjoyed meeting other Airstreamers at rallies in Oregon, Washington and 
Idaho.  Welcome, Angela! 
 
For those of you heading south for the winter, safe travels.  For those of you winterizing your 
trailers for the big sleep, see you next spring!  For all of you, don’t hesitate to reach out to 
your Presidents and to me with any issues or concerns. 
 

Kathy 

 

Kathy Geese, Region 10 President   kathygeese@gmail.com  (206)390-6794 
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